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Please see attached Letter of Support. 

Thank you. 

The Hogan's 
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City of Richmond - 5500 No.3 Road - Letter of Support 

City Clerks Office 
6911 No. 3 Road 
Richmond, British Columbia 
V6Y 2C1, Canada 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

April17, 2020 

I am a born and raised Richmond resident, and I am proud to live in such an outstanding 
community. One thing I particularly enjoy about the area is the convenience of public transit, 
especially the ease of access to downtown Vancouver from Richmond Centre on the Canada 
Line; however, I believe there is a lack of density near some of the main transit corridors, 
particularly around the Canada Line. 

I personally would like to express my support for the above noted development project that will 
be at Public Hearing on April 20th, 2020. I believe creating opportunities for affordable housing 
and new businesses to flourish in a prime location near transit will be a great addition to our 
community. 

Sincerely, 

Jeannette Hogan 


